BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING July 6, 2018

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in regular session on Friday, July 6, 2018 at Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall.

Board of Trustees, Chair Michael Esber, Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Trustee Christina Kusnerak, Chief Anthony Strazzo, Road Foreman Paul Magovac, Chief Timothy Sopkovich, Katherine Esber, Fiscal officer and two residents.

Esber called the meeting to order at 8:32 AM and noted the meeting was properly advertised.

This meeting was held to review and discuss the departments and township's projected 2019 budget requests and needs. Zoning Inspector increased dues and fees by \$50 and added professional and technical services at \$250. Zoning Secty has no changes for 2019

Fire Dept: possible p/t secretary and to receive a new squad 2020 the PO and order needs to happen in 2019

Police Dept: dispatch services will probably increase due to high call volume and they will work out a service agreement for equipment

Service Dept: will once again try for OPWC funding for the repaving of Laurel and S. Carpenter

ADJOURN:

Witthuhn moved to adjourn at 10:26 am. Kusnerak seconded. All voted yes. Motion carried.	
Michael Esber, Chair Trustee	Katherine Esber, Fiscal Officer
John Witthuhn, Vice-Chair Trustee	Christina Kusnerak, Trustee